
Memo 
To:   Town Council 

From:  Christine Wolfe 

Date: 4/25/2023

Re: Short-term Rental Registration 

We have completed the second year of Short-Term Rental (STR) Registration 
which began July 1, 2021 and renews by March 1st each year.  There were 
sixty-four STRs that registered for the 2023-2024 period.  Four STR registrations 
were not renewed for 2023.  There are four additional new STRs registered for 
2023 to date.  Renewal notices were sent via email only this year.  There were 
2023 five renewals which paid the $200 late fee.  No official complaints were 
reported to the Code Enforcement Office. 

Town Clerk 
Christine Wolfe 
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